Logistical Information
About the USITC Hearing Concerning
Inv. No. TA-201-075, Crystalline Silicon Photovoltaic Cells (Whether or Not
Partially or Fully Assembled Into Other Products)

In light of the anticipated significant turnout expected for this hearing, participants and observers
are advised as follows:

1. Plan to arrive early! All participants and observers must pass through USITC Building
security upon arrival, and this process can be time-consuming.

e Please arrive early and be patient.
e You must pass through a metal detector, and your bags will be screened.
e Doors to the building and the overflow room will open at 7:30 a.m.

e You must bring a valid government-issued photo ID in order to enter the building.
There will be no exceptions.

2. Seating in the Main Hearing Room will be limited. An overflow room with a live
audio and video feed will be available for those who cannot be accommodated in the
Main Hearing Room.

3. Seating in the Main Hearing Room will be controlled.
e Preference will be given to witnesses.
e Seating available for general observers will be filled on a first-come basis.

e No “seat saving” will be allowed. Early arriving attendees may not “hold” a seat
for a later-arriving colleague. No exceptions.

e Upon arrival, all attendees will enter the building through the overflow room and
receive a numbered ticket. USITC staff will direct attendees to the Main Hearing
Room until all available seats are filled.

e Once the hearing is underway, if seats open in the Main Hearing Room, USITC
staff will fill them from the people in the overflow room, in the order of their
arrival.

4. News Media MUST register in advance.

e News organizations interested in covering the hearing must contact the USITC
Public Affairs Officer, Peg O’Laughlin, in advance at 202-205-18109.

e Seating for media in the Main Hearing Room will be limited and controlled.

e News media representatives who cannot be accommodated in the Main Hearing
Room will be able to cover the hearing from the overflow room.



e Camera space in the Main Hearing Room will be extremely limited. The USITC
will strive to accommodate as many cameras as possible, but if demand exceeds
space available, preference will be given to organizations willing to provide pool
coverage.

The Commission reminds participants and observers that this is an official proceeding, the
purpose of which is to enable the Commission to gather factual information for the investigation
record. The Commission welcomes public observation of this proceeding, but asks that
attendees conduct themselves appropriately and follow the direction of Commission staff.

Questions from the public and parties: Bill Bishop, 202-507-0667; or Sharon Bellamy, 202-
205-3258

Questions from the news media: Peg O’Laughlin, 202-205-1819



